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Restroom in Lincoln Park to Open 

  
June 2, 2021—Olean--The City of Olean has announced that a restroom in Lincoln Park will be open to the 

public effective June 3, 2021 from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

During the pandemic the restrooms were closed in the effort to stop the spread of Covid-19.  The City 

monitors guidance from the Center for Disease Control, Governor Cuomo’s office and the Cattaraugus 

County Department of Health and continually adjusts policies to reflect the latest information from the 

agencies.  
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